
 
 
 
January 17, 2018 
 
THE NEW BUILDING BLOG:  (Update on the progress of the New Building/Remodel 
Project.) 
 
After almost 7 years of working on the building project, 2018 looks like the year for all the 
planning and designing to become a reality for All Saints Lutheran. The plans are near 
completion. Colors and materials have been picked. The specifications for the bids are being 
written. The project is moving forward at a fast pace. 
 
With all that has been completed, there is a lot that will still needs to happen before the 
projects starts. The following is a timeline of the project that takes us from today, to the start of 
construction. 
 
Jan. 22, 2018:   All color selections are finalized,  (wood, stain color, paint  
     colors, partitions, fixtures, carpet, etc.). 
 
Jan. 23 - Feb. 11th, 2018:  Miller Architects finalizes plans, specifications and bidding  
     documents. 
 
Jan. 23 - March 1, 2018:  New Building Group to finalize building components not  
     handled by Miller Architects. (Audio/visual, signage,   
     specialty lighting). 
 
Feb.12, 2018:   Miller Architects releases All Saints Luther Remodel Project  
     for bid to contractors. 
 
March 1, 2018:   Contractors bids due to Miller Architects. 
 
March 4, 2018:   Announcement of the Congregational Meeting on March  
     18th, 2018 for the vote to move forward with the building  
     project. 
 
March 13, 2018:   Miller Architects to present bid results and make   
     recommendations to the New Building Committee. 
 
March 15, 2018:   Church Council to hold a special meeting. New Building  
     committee will review the bids from Miller Architects and  
     make recommendations to the council. 
 
March 18, 2018:   Congregational Meeting to be held.  New Building and  
     Church Council to present the bids and make    
     recommendations to the congregation to proceed with the  
     project.  Congregation to vote (yes or no) to moving forward  
     with the project. 
 



April 8, 2018:    Confirmation Sunday at All Saints. 
 
April 9-14, 2018:   Building Move out. 
 
April 15, 2018:   Special Church Service with ground breaking ceremony. 
 
April 16, 2018:   Miller personnel take over building and construction begins. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact a member of the new building team. 
 
Stay tuned for further updates!! 
 


